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Dear HF friends,

the 11th Nordic HF Conference HF 16 will take 
place Monday-Wednesday 15-17 August, 2016, 
with arrival on Sunday 14. HF 16 will cover 
VLF, LF and HF and other long-haul systems 
”over the horizon”. 

Registration will be possible in early October on 
www.nordichf.org. There, you may download 
the HF 16 First invitation and call for papers and
submit your abstracts. Contributions may range
from theoretical fndings to practical experience.

You may register as authors, participants 
and/or exhibitors. The registration fee with full 
board, lodging and all social activities will be 
SEK 12,600 + VAT, unchanged since HF 10. A 
limited number of scholarships are available.

There is no exhibition cost if you register at 
least one conference participant. Students and 
retired seniors pay SEK 4,200. Families and 
weekend stays are welcome at a nominal cost.

On Sunday afternoon, August 14, HF 16 buses 
will take you from Visby airport (VBY) and ferry 
terminal to the traditional venue on Fårö, north 
of Gotland in the Baltic. Wednesday afternoon 
17, HF 16 buses will catch afternoon fights and 
evening ferries; Thursday-Friday 18-19 will thus 
be available for meetings in Stockholm. For 
information on Gotland public transport and 
taxis, please see our website.

Programme committee secretary Håkan Bergzén (l) 
<hakan.bergzen@combitech.se> in the auditorium.

Authors receiving their pieces of artwork from Fårö, 
Gunnar Eklund (past secretary general) presiding.

Franco-Swiss get-together at dinner time.

HF 16 newsletter No 4 is scheduled for March 
2016 when the second announcement with 
provisional programme has been published. 
No 1 and No 2 are on our website.

www.nordichf.org will be updated regularly.

We wish you a pleasant stay at Fårö and HF 16. 
Please register early; latecomers may fnd their 
lodging very spartan. 

Olov Carlsson (HF 16 chairman)
Carl Walde (past chairman, newsletter editor)

Addendum

On May 29, 2015 Lund Technical University (LTH) 
conferred the title of PhD honoris causa to Professor 
Liesbet Van der Perre (author at HF 95), Carl Walde 
standing by (photo: Ove Edfors, LTH).
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